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Hope Creek Operations

February 6, 1991

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Dear 8ir:

HOPE CREEK GENERATING STATION
DGCKET NO., 50-354

UNIT NO. 1

LICENSEE EVENT REPORT 91-001-00

Thie Licens2e Event Report is being submitted pursuant to
the requirements of 10CFR50.73(a) (2) (iv).

Sincerely,

s an
General Manajger -
Hope Creek Operations

RBC/

Attachment
SORC Mtg. 91-019
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SAFETY SIGNIFICANCE
This event posed minimal potential satety consequence. All

Channel "B" PCIS functiong occurred asg required on receipt of
the isolation signal, and immediately after verification, were
reset to a normal configuration., 1In the event that a scenario
developed during the course of this incident that required
containment igolation, all Channel "B" PCIS isolation functions
had already occurred. No other PCI8 or N84 channels were
affected or impaired by this incident.

CORRECTIVE ACTIONS

1) The functional test procedure for the ECCS reactor vessel
level instrumentation has been modified to include a step
in the prerequisites to ensure NS4 isolation signals have
been reset prior to performance of the test. All similar
procedureg potentially affecting PCI8 and/or N84 isolation
logic will be reviewed for gimilar enhancements,

2) The NCO who did not reset the NS4 isolation logic
circuitry following the RP8 bus was counselled with
regards to his contribution to this event,

3) Systems Engineering will assegs the feasibility of
installing "seal in" indication for a4ll N84 channels, and
initiate a design change, if deemed appropriate,

4) This report will be forwarded to the Nuclear Training
Department for inclusion in licensed operator
requalification programs and Controls Technician
continuing training to increase awareness of the potential
for this type of incident.

Sincerely,

General” Manager -

Hope Creek Operations
RBC/

S8ORC Mtg. 91-019




